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 Department of MBA conducted training program on “Self Motivation” for non 

teaching staffs to make them understand about the importance of Self Motivation.  Prof 

Johnson, faculty of the department was resource person. In the program he opined that self 

motivated person or a self motivated learner can learn many things in life. ... It is therefore 

very important to remain self motivated to continue learning things that are supposed to be 

learnt.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


